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Type: Original
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FISCAL SUMMARY

ESTIMATED NET EFFECT ON GENERAL REVENUE FUND

FUND AFFECTED FY 2006 FY 2007 FY 2008

Total Estimated 
Net Effect on 
General Revenue
Fund $0 $0 $0

ESTIMATED NET EFFECT ON OTHER STATE FUNDS

FUND AFFECTED FY 2006 FY 2007 FY 2008

Total Estimated 
Net Effect on Other
State Funds $0 $0 $0

Numbers within parentheses: ( ) indicate costs or losses.
This fiscal note contains 3 pages.
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ESTIMATED NET EFFECT ON FEDERAL FUNDS

FUND AFFECTED FY 2006 FY 2007 FY 2008

Total Estimated
Net Effect on All
Federal Funds $0 $0 $0

ESTIMATED NET EFFECT ON LOCAL FUNDS

FUND AFFECTED FY 2006 FY 2007 FY 2008

Local Government $0 $0 $0

FISCAL ANALYSIS

ASSUMPTION

Officials from the Department of Economic Development - Division of Professional
Registration state after having reviewed the proposal and having sought the conclusion of the
appropriate board(s), the proposal will have no fiscal impact on their organization.

FISCAL IMPACT - State Government FY 2006
(10 Mo.)

FY 2007 FY 2008

$0 $0 $0

FISCAL IMPACT - Local Government FY 2006
(10 Mo.)

FY 2007 FY 2008

$0 $0 $0

FISCAL IMPACT - Small Business

The proposal may make more accredited speech language pathologists and audiologists available
for employment in small businesses providing or needing those services.
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DESCRIPTION

This proposal modifies provisions relating to the licensing of speech-language pathologist and
audiologists. Currently, educational degrees must be from an institution accredited or approved
by the Council on Academic Accreditation of the American Speech-Language-Hearing
Association. The proposal authorizes the board of healing arts to accept educational degrees from
institutions approved by other board-approved accrediting agencies.

The proposal also exempts persons with audiology clinical doctoral degrees from current clinical
fellowship requirements which are needed in order to become licensed.

Finally, the president of the Missouri Academy of Audiology is responsible for submitting names
to the boarding of healing arts when a vacancy occurs on a commission for one of the licensed
audiologist positions.

This legislation is not federally mandated, would not duplicate any other program and would not
require additional capital improvements or rental space.

SOURCES OF INFORMATION

Department of Economic Development -
Division of Professional Registration

Mickey Wilson, CPA
Director
December 15, 2004


